From: Sue8t4

To: Scanlon, Amy; Bruce Breckenridge
Subject: Breckenridge addition on Regent street
Date: Friday, November 16, 2012 7:55:26 AM

Hi Amy, My name is Sue Ulschmid and my husband is Kent Wenger. We are next
door neighbors to Bruce and Susanne Breckenridge. We don't have any objections
to their plans for an addition to their kitchen facing our house. They can start any
time as far as we are concerned.

Thanks,

Sue Ulschmid

1711 Regent Street
608-233-1840
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